
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Description 

 

 Section 59-C-15.43(b)(2) of the Zoning Ordinance states that the Planning Board shall hold a public hearing 
no  later than 90 days after the filing of a sketch plan, and that, “a request for an extension must be granted 
if the Planning Board finds it not to constitute prejudice or undue hardship on any interested party.” 

 The Applicant needs additional time to respond to comments received at Development Review Committee 
and submit revised documents. 

 Staff believes that an extension of the review period will not constitute prejudice or undue hardship on any 
interested party. Staff recommends approval of the proposed extension request. 

MONTGOMERY COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT 

THE MARYLAND-NATIONAL CAPITAL PARK AND PLANNING COMMISSION 

MCPB 
Consent Item  

Date: 11-20-2014 

North Bethesda Market II. Sketch Plan No. 32011003A, Extension Request 

 

Mike Bello, Planner Coordinator, Area 2 Division, Mike.Bello@montgomeryplanning.org, 301-495-4597 
Khalid Afzal, Supervisor, Area 2 Division, Khalid.Afzal@montgomeryplanning.org, 301-495-4650 
Glenn Kreger, Chief, Area 2 Division, Glenn.Kreger@montgomeryplanning.org, 301-495-4653 
 

 Request for an extension of the 90-day review 
period for Sketch Plan 32011003A from 
November 25, 2014 to January 31, 2015; 

 Tentative Planning Board Hearing is scheduled 
for January 15, 2015; 

 Applicant: The JBG Companies; 
 Filing Date: August 28, 2014. 

 

 

Summary 

Completed: 11-7-14  
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